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Brandy Butler

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 4:43 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170007
Attachments: FPL; Docket number #20170007

Consumer correspondence for docket 20170007.  
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 4:42 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170007 
 
Copies on file.  DHood 
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Brandy Butler

From: Diana Flenard <boomdi1@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 11:44 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL

Public Service Commission 
FPL has not maintained the nuclear reactor it already has, resulting in an underground plume of saltwater laced with 
ammonia, phosphorus, nitrogen and tritium that has been steadily approaching the Florida Keys only aquifer and 
Biscayne Bay for decades.  The plume is now 10 miles away and the State of Florida recently ordered FPL to fix the 
problems.  FPL denies wrong doing and is challenging a US Court ruling that says they cannot dismiss the Clean Water 
Act lawsuit being brought against it by the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy and Tropical Audubon Society.  Do not 
allow them to up in another reactor until they fix what they have... 

 
 

Diana Flenard 
 
305-304-5943 cell 
305-294-9526 Ext 28 
  
This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and/or privileged material for the sole 
use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and 
permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.  
 
  



1

Brandy Butler

From: Jolyon King <jolyon_king@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 09, 2017 3:05 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Docket number #20170007

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I believe that cleaning up Turkey Point is part of the cost of doing business for Florida Power & Light (FPL). 
 
FPL is very profitable and I see no reason that taxpayers should shoulder their expenses. 
 
Please do not allow them to pass their costs of doing business to taxpayers. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Jolyon (Jon) P. King � 
16403 Segovia Circle South 
Pembroke Pines FL 33331-4622 
Res: 954-434-7842 
 
 




